
 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

Tree of Life Child Care Ministry is in the process of creating a website.  We would 

love to incorporate pictures of the children at Tree of Life on the website.  If you 

would not mind your child being on our website, please sign and date this 

authorization form.   

 

When the website is up and running, you can visit it at www.westpinesbaptist.com 

and then click on the Tree of Life Child Care Ministry link. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Robin D. Moreland 

Director of Tree of Life Child Care Ministry 

 

I give permission for Tree of Life Child Care Ministry to use my child’s pictures 

on the Tree of Life website 

. 

 

 

____________________________________________ ____________________ 

Signature        Date 

http://www.westpinesbaptist.com/

